gY Merry Christmas!

¥

Universal Rotating Electrics Ltd

Christmas and New Year opening times!

We will be closed from Wednesday 24th December 2014 at 1.30pm
And we will re-open on Friday 2nd January 2014.
This year instead of sending out Christmas cards to our customers,
we have donated the funds to a truly worthy charity, especially at this time of year!
'Kids Inspire' supporting the children of Essex.
(http:/ 7kidsinspire.org.uk/)
We would like to thank you for your custom and continued support over the

last year wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year!
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